
Begin forwarded message:

From: Niall Carroll <> Subject: RBKC SCI re 
basements etc Date: 1 October 2014 
13:49:14 BST
To: bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com

Dear Mr Banks

I am fully supportive of RBKC's proposed changes to core policy, in 
particular the new basement policy.

I have reviewed the main modifications listed in your letter (ref BS-
2135) and am supportive of them.

Yours sincerely
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